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This is a terrible idea. This will decentivize strikers from returning to work. This is 

especially true for public employees. We saw what happened with PPS teachers, 

they held students and parents hostage for over a month and their net gain was 

small. If they were getting paid during that strike, they would have never returned to 

work. I know the unions control the Democrats in this state, but if the democrats had 

any loyalty to the actual citizens instead of special interest groups, they would vote 

this bill down without a second thought.  


